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1. Preliminary remarks 
Advisory Committee’s role and missions:  

1. The Advisory Committee (AC) helps with the transfer of knowledge 
within FYEG and acts as a conflict resolution body. 
2. Our mandate is to support the Executive Committee and other bodies 
of FYEG to ensure organisational knowledge is not lost after generational 
changes. 
3. To avoid that the AC is interfering in the daily business of FYEG, the AC 
only gets active upon request. 

Advisory Committee’s Members Advisory Committee members are elected 
at the yearly General Assembly of FYEG and serve a 2 year term. All were 
Executive Committee members of FYEG in the past. The current members 
are Kristian Normand (4th year), Laura Carlier (2nd year), Marie Pochon 
(1st year), Krassina Demireva (1st year) and Evangelos Astyrakakis (2nd 
year).

2. Activities 
The Advisory Committee wasn’t requested for any advice or assistance in 
the year 2017-2018. 

Conclusive remarks and recommendations : 

The general opinion of the Advisory Committee is that the function of 
the office and the EC has been satisfactory. After a few years of some 
turbulence, this is something we find pleasing.

FYEG still has some problems with key employees disappearing throughout 
the year, but considering our role as a youth organisation, the Advisory 
Committee sees this as expected.

The only recommandation the Advisory Committee has for the coming 
year is that the Executive Committee should remember that we exist, and 
use us more extensively for advice even when there’s no conflict - see §2 
of our mandate.
  


